
         
Erle and Marian Wallace 
56 Kennedy St 
Nanaimo, BC 
V9R 2H6 
 
 
 
12 June 2019 
 
Request for set back variance to move the three posts supporting the 
carport. 
 
Last year we built a carport on the left side of the house.  Although we can 
park our car in the carport, the three posts  supporting it,  do not allow us 
to open the car door next to the house, while the car is in the carport. Now, 
the passenger has to enter and exit the car in the front yard.  If we back 
the car in, the driver has to climb over the consul to exit. We are 75 and 78 
years old and in inclement weather, snow, ice and rain, it would be safer to 
enter and exit in the carport.    
 
We have discussed this issue with our neighbours, at 52 Kennedy St, and 
they have no objection to us moving the three posts from 1.5 meters to 1 
meter from the property line.  
 
We have enclosed a letter form , the owner of 52 Kennedy 
St, with the application.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Erle Wallace 
 
 
 
 
Marian Wallace 




